CONTRACT AWARD
June 27, 2024
Re: RFP Master Planning and Market Study Services 3.11.24

The Greenville Arena District would like to thank all design teams that submitted
proposals for the above-mentioned RFP. This communication serves as notice the
contract has been awarded. After careful review of all submitted proposals, the contract
has been awarded to the design team of LS3P, Gensler, and LMN.

The Greenville Arena District greatly appreciates your interest and hopes you continue
to review all potential business opportunities with us.

Beth Paul
General Manager

650 N. Academy St.
Greenville, SC 29601
864-241-3800




